
 

 

Market Notice 
 
TO:               ErisX Members and Participants 
 
FROM:          Eris Exchange Market Operations Department 
 
NOTICE:  #20-04MN 
 
DATE:          June 12, 2020 
 
SUBJECT:    Temporary Change of Supported Order Type - ​UPDATE 
  
This Market Notice serves to notify Participants of Eris Exchange, LLC (“Eris Exchange” or              
“Exchange”) of a temporary change to the order types available on the ErisX matching engine. 
  
 
Effective June 7, 2020 (for trade date June 8, 2020), Stop-Limit orders will be temporarily               
disabled on the ErisX matching engine for both Spot and Futures products.  
 
An update will be sent when this order type is re enabled. 
 
 
 
UPDATE: 
 
Effective ​June 14, 2020 (for trade date June 15, 2020)​, Stop-Limit orders will be available on the                 
ErisX matching engine for both Spot and Futures products. 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Exchange notice, please contact ErisX Market             
Operations at (888) 782-7481, Option 1, or ​market.operations@erisx.com​.  
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